
 

 
Anthony M. Reardon 

NTEU National President 
 

 
NTEU National President Anthony (Tony) Reardon has served as National President of NTEU 
since August 2015.   

As the union’s top elected official, he serves as the spokesperson for the union representing 
NTEU with the media, Congress and agency leadership on issues of importance to union 
members and federal employees. He leads NTEU’s efforts to achieve dignity and respect for all 
federal workers. In his more than 25 years with the union, he also served as National Executive 
Vice President, Chief Operating Executive and Director of Operations. 

Reardon is committed to working with NTEU chapter leaders and members to construct a shared 
vision for NTEU’s future, one that prepares the union to meet the challenges ahead. He believes 
strongly that federal employees deserve fair pay and a secure retirement and has fought to give 
them the tools and resources they need to do their jobs.  
 
In 2016, President Obama appointed Reardon to the National Council on Federal Labor-
Management Relations and the Federal Salary Council. 
 
Reardon graduated from DePaul University in Chicago with a bachelor’s in finance. He and his 
wife, Dawn, have four children and reside in Mount Airy, Md.  
 

 


